PAULDING COUNTY
COMMISSIONERS

451 McDonald Pike- Suite E - Paulding, Ohio 45879

December 1, 2022

As you are all well aware, we are all experiencing higher prices due to inflation. The Auglaize River
Sewer District has also seen major increases in the cost of operations. Costs to make needed repairs
and treatments at our combined Paulding/Defiance County lagoon have continued to rise.

Although the Paulding County Board of Commissioners made changes earlier in the year, these savings
are unfortunately not able to offset the additional expenses we are incurring any longer.

We have been fortunate since our inception in 2012 with the ability to hoid rates steady. But after
much discussion and careful consideration, the Paulding County Board of Commissioners are
announcing a rate increase of 5%, to help pay for the increasing costs of operations.

You will see this monthly rate increase reflected on your January invoice. The changes are as follows:
Regular - $57.75
Untap - $38.85

Campground- $43.31

Thank you,

Paulding County Board of Commissioners

Hag Ml i Mib e, oide,

Roy Klopfenstem, Chairman Michael Weible Mark Holtsberry

Ph: 419.399.8215 * Fax: 419.399.8299 E-mail: pccommissioners@pauldingcountyoh.com

This institution is an equal opportunity employer and provider.



